
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

       

      

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 31-September 06, 2020 

Weekly Edition 

“This is the day the Lord has made; let us rejoice in it and be glad.” (Psalm 118:24) 

Happy Birthday To... 
 

September 
John Miller  9/2 
Timothy Sanchez 9/3 
Michelle Nemer  9/5 
Julie O'Connor  9/8 
Ann Owen  9/11 
Mary Grieger  9/12 
Kathleen Harty  9/12 
Fr. Andrzej Sudol SCJ 9/17 
Prem Kaleel Raguman 9/19 
Huan Pham  9/20 
Rachel Madden  9/20 
Ruth Markworth 9/22 
Very Rev. Raúl  
Gómez-Ruiz SDS PhD  9/27 
Leonildo Gasqui 9/28 
Arturo Vigueras 9/28 
Michael Catadman 9/29 
Michael Courchaine 9/30 
John Zweber  9/30 
Monica Misey  9/30 

Please pray for our new seminarians as they start their journey at Sacred Heart! The 
photos below are from their orientation this past week (after a two-week quarantine). 

 
“God has already called you, it’s up to you to accept His invitation.”  

– Fr. Raul Gomez Ruiz 
 

“We can choose to make our decisions based on emotions or reason.”  
– Fr. Tom Knoebel 

 
“In the short time I’ve been here, I’m taking the time to reflect, analyze and evaluate my 

calling in accordance to God’s purpose, not my own.”  
– Mr. Thanh Nguyen 

 
“Being here feels right. I feel like I am where I’m supposed to be, where God wants me 

to continue my journey.”  
– Mr. Miguel Angel Perez Mendez 

Welcome! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staggered Lunch 
 

In order to minimize the number of people in the dining room at one time, students have been assigned to eat 
from 12:00 pm to 12:20 pm or 12:30 pm to 12:50 pm.  Faculty and staff are asked to eat from 11:30 am to 11:50 am 
or 1:00 pm to 1:20 p.m.  If a class or meeting requires you to eat at a different time, that is allowed.  Thank you for 

your cooperation in keeping a safe environment for all! 

Coffee with Coworkers 

Last week, Sacred Heart staff and faculty joined 
together via Zoom for a virtual coffee date! Employees 
shared updates, laughs, and encouragement as Sacred 

Heart starts the fall semester! 

Student Bookstore 

Congratulations to Jenny Drzewiecki who was last week’s trivia winner! Look out for more trivia questions in future InnerView’s! 
 

QUESTION: 
What are the main two colors of the Papal flag? 

 

ANSWER: 
White and yellow (or gold) 

 
 

Books will be available for pickup outside of 
Sacred Heart’s main entrance on Sunday, 

August 30, from 12:00-2:00 pm. 


